
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
8th February, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
The St Paul’s Year 3 boys’ visit is being held on Tuesday 15th March, 2022. As always, this is an important day for                   
St Paul’s and I thank you for your ongoing support in this initiative. Below are the arrangements for the day: 
 
Date: Tuesday 15th March at St Paul’s Catholic College, 124 Darley Road, Manly. 

 
Times:  10:00am to 2:00pm  (students will arrive back at their primary school by 3:00pm). 

 
Supervision:  To ensure appropriate care and supervision, every participating primary school must have one 

Teacher accompany their students please. 
 

Transport: A bus will collect your Teacher and students from your primary school in time for them to be at  
St Paul’s Manly for 10:00am, collecting the other primary school students on the way. A detailed 
bus schedule will be sent to you closer to the date. 
 
In the afternoon, the reverse trip will occur, leaving St Paul’s at 2:00pm, with your Teacher and 
students arriving back at their respective primary school in time for their regular dismissal. 
 

What to wear: Primary school uniform with runners. A name tag for each boy would be very helpful please. 
 

Food provided: Recess:  Piece of fruit and a drink. 
Lunch:   Sandwich, piece of fruit and a drink. 
* Please inform St Paul’s of any boy with dietary needs and / or allergies. 
 

Activities: • Cooking 

• Timber Workshop 

• History 

• Visual Art 

• Sport 
 
I ask that each primary school produce and distribute a permission note to each Year 3 boy’s family. 
 
Please let St Paul’s know the number of Year 3 boys attending by Tuesday 1st March by emailing Ms Judy Longrigg at 
judy.longrigg@dbb.catholic.edu.au so that the transport can be organised for pick up and drop off to your school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Karen Shawcross 
Assistant Principal 

mailto:judy.longrigg@dbb.catholic.edu.au

